SUBURBAN CORVETTES OF MINNESOTA - FALL COLOR RUN ‘24

Our 43 annual Fall Color Run Charity Event was held on the weekend of October 11% -13th in Lacrosse, WL
The weather was warm for Fall and we varied our routes through rural Wisconsin; risking speeding tickets while testing
the limits of our Vettes.

On Friday the 11*, some of the group met in Bayport, MN on the banks of the St. Croix
River and Vette-a-vanned down to LaCrosse, WI stopping at the Pickle Factory in Pepin, WI,
to surprise the staff as we forgot to tell them we were coming. Moving on to the Stoney Creek
Hotel in Onalaska, WI, we greeted the rest of our group; dined and danced with our DJ from KC |
Entertainment, who started the set with Prince’s Little Red Corvette.

Saturday, the 12th, we assembled at Rowe Park and were escorted out of town by the
Onalaska police - we reached speeds of 100 mph. We drove 95 miles through the Wisconsin
countryside to Richland Center and lunched at the Phoenix Center. Our return trip was only 71
d miles, ending at Features Bar to wet our whistles. Dinner was at the Cedar Creek Golf Course.
Later we held a silent auction and raffle for our club >
charity. A DJ from Music in Motion provided music and
entertainment late into the night.

Sunday morning, October 13th, we met again at Cedar Creek Golf course
for Brunch and Corvette Trivia, awarding an assortment of nonsense prizes. Reltagps
Fueled by Brunch we hit the roads for home. r

The 2025 event will be October 10* to 12%. Thanks to all who helped
with FCR "24.

Steve Heasley




